
CORRIGENDUM 

 

Date for Walk-in Interview for Recruitment of Laboratory technician in the Regional 

Lab (National Viral Hepatitis Surveillance Program, NVHSP) in Department of 

Microbiology PGIMS Rohtak has been fixed for 27/03/2025 at 2:00 pm in the Council 

Room, Director office, PGIMS Rohtak”. ONLY Eligible candidates (who appeared 

for the test on 17/02/2025) are requested to reach the Director office for appearing 

in the interview. 

 


